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13th November 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
On the afternoon of Friday 20th November Years 1 to 6 will be celebrating Diwali. Children 
will be taking part in various craft and other activities throughout the afternoon. 
 
We would welcome any donations of traditional Indian food that we can share with the 
children.  As per our school policy, please do not bring anything containing nuts.  If you 
could please send your child in the morning with any donations of food. 
 
Children are invited to wear bright clothes or traditional costume on this day. 
 
Please note that Early Years (Reception and Nursery) will be celebrating on Monday and 
have had a separate letter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr T Hinkley 
Head Teacher 

tel:01827213900
mailto:woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

